
 

May 2022 EPS At-

tendance 

Target 

R— 71.6% 

Y1— 95.8% 

Y2—94.8% 

Y3—98.4% 

Y4— 96.7% 

Y5—97.2% 

Y6— 97.8% 

Overall attendance 

for the whole 

school for          

April was  averag-

ing at   93.6% 

This is just be-

low our target. 

Please help us to 

raise this  % by 

ensuring your  

child’s attendance 

is good or better. 

Is your child’s 

class 

“On time at  

5 to 9” ?  

School opens at 

8.45am when chil-

dren can go to their 

classrooms and get 

ready for the start 

of the school day. 

Please make sure 

that your child is in 

their class, ready to 

work by 8.55am at 

the latest.  

Happy Birthday  

to all our   children who celebrate 
their birthdays in April 

Rec: Nefeli 

1: Sumeiyah, Cooper 

2: Madeleine, Asher 

3: Ruby 

4: Gracie,  

5: Samuel, Gabi,  

6: Sienna, Daniel  

  

Term dates.  

 

SATs YR 6—week beginning 9th 
May 
 

Year 2 SATs—week beginning 
16th May 
 

Year 1  - Phonics Screening 
check week beginning 6th June  
 

Year 4  - Multiplication Table 
Check  week beginning 6th June 

 

Half term : 30th May— 3rd June 

End of term: Wednesday 20th 

July  

Summer term 

Warmer weather—Please send your child in 

with sun cream and a hat. 

Do not send in children with sunglasses un-

less there is a medical reason.  

 

Allotment  

Please send in any plants you have grown in the coming 

week so we can get them planted out. 

Punctuality facts. 

Once again I request that 

parents do not make rou-

tine appointments during 

school hours. 

Thank you for your contin-

ued co-operation. 



Platinum Jubilee  news  

 

 



School Council News  

 

 

Warwickshire County Council (WCC) are reviewing the way parents and carers apply for a school place 
for their children. As part of this review, they want to understand what matters most to those involved 
and are asking for your feedback on using the service and Parent Portal. The information provided will 
help design, manage and improve the way in which this system operates. 
  
If we could please encourage you to complete the questionnaire and help them understand what is im-
portant to you when deciding on a suitable place for your child to learn. The questionnaire will take 
around 5 minutes to complete and is anonymous, it asks you about your experiences and what matters 
to you along with some general information about your family.  
  
Please do share as much as you can about your experience to help inform the future system to ensure 
the best experience for parents and carers in the future. 
  
Link to Questionnaire - https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?

id=BqqwiCdZu0uok4nMJxOsgsm0tjJiEphEr4czIH-IOkpUNlAzVlk0M0pQT1pCSFNFUE4xWUtaUldURy4u 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DBqqwiCdZu0uok4nMJxOsgsm0tjJiEphEr4czIH-IOkpUNlAzVlk0M0pQT1pCSFNFUE4xWUtaUldURy4u&data=05%7C01%7CFionaMcguinness%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7C000b8
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2FPages%2FResponsePage.aspx%3Fid%3DBqqwiCdZu0uok4nMJxOsgsm0tjJiEphEr4czIH-IOkpUNlAzVlk0M0pQT1pCSFNFUE4xWUtaUldURy4u&data=05%7C01%7CFionaMcguinness%40warwickshire.gov.uk%7C000b8

